
EXHIBIT I



From: Christine Mikell [christine@wasatchwind.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2013 11:51 AM 
To: Clements, Paul {Mkt Function} 
Subject: Latigo 

Hey Paul, 
 
Thanks for the call today, I think we all hit our groove.  We appreciate you pushing it through, we couldn't 
have made it this far without you, truly. 
 
So, you mentioned that if we sent you a 12x24 then you could get us new levelized pricing for a different 
turbine. We are looking at the Vestas 2.0 and the Siemens 2.3. We plan to get those to you on Monday. 
Hopefully you can work your magic and get us pricing. I know in either case it will be lower than the GE 
number, but getting more MW's/Mwh's can tip the scales at some point. 
 
Have a nice weekend. I owe you lunch after June 7th!  
 
Christine  
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